
Your Views on Public Transport 

 
Lowestoft Town Council seeks your views on public transport in Lowestoft. 

Lowestoft Town Council declared a climate emergency in 2019 and is committed to 

achieving net zero by 2030. We know that reducing carbon emissions means 

changing the way we live and move. Public Transport is key as we strive to reduce 

car usage which will reduce carbon emissions and improve air quality. 

 

LTC doesn’t think public transport is good enough in Lowestoft which means people 

who have cars cannot switch to public transport, particularly buses, as the services are 

inadequate. A large percentage of people in Lowestoft do not own cars and are 

dependent on public transport. 

 

LTC are asking you to complete this short questionnaire about local bus services. 

This will help us press Suffolk County Council, who are responsible for bus services, 

to improve our local bus service.   

Some possible questions but we could ask the person analysing the date to compose 

them? 

 

 


